
Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2020 1:44 AM 
To: principal@yaraschool.net; leelab@yaraschool.net 
Subject: Appreciation Letter for Mrs .Fahima (LKG-D) and Mrs. Leela Balakumar ( KG 
SUPERVISOR) 
 
We want to express our gratitude to Fahima teacher for the curricular and extra-
curricular development of our son Karthik Praveen Nair  in which she played a pivotal 
role.My son was very keen to go to school and he enjoyed each and everyday from 
the very first day of his class.I also express my sincere gratitude to her for 
encouraging him to participate in many extracurricular activities. 
 
I also acknowledge the efforts of Mrs .Leela Balakumar for making my son lose his 
stage fright and helping him to participate in various stage programs conducted by 
the school.The way both of you have guided our child goes above your job 
responsibilities.Our admiration for both of you cannot be expressed in words. 
 
Thank you once again for all your efforts. 
Dr Praveen Ayyappan Nair & Dr Keerthy Praveen 
 


